
 
 

 

                                                       OFFICE OF THE SERVICES COMMISSIONS 
(Central Government) 

30 National Heroes Circle  
   Kingston 4 

Jamaica 
Telephone: 922-8600 

Fax: 924-9764  
E-mail: communications@osc.gov.jm 

Website: www.osc.gov.jm 
 
 
 
OSC Ref. C. 66262                  23rd July, 2014 
 
 
Permanent Secretaries/Heads of Department 

FURTHER ADDENDUM TO CIRCULAR NO. 75 DATED THE 9th MAY, 2013 
   
Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments are hereby advised that further to Circular No. 75 
dated the 9th May, 2013 from the Office of the Services Commissions, the percentage payments for 
officers in the Fiscal Management Group (FMG) is being extended up to the 31st December, 2014 and 
will cease as of the 1st January, 2015. 
 
In the circumstances, you are being asked to complete and submit immediately, to this Office, the 
attached form with information/particulars for only the Officers in your Ministries/Departments who are 
currently in receipt of a percentage of the acting allowances, if this has not yet been submitted. 
  
You are being advised that failure to comply with this request will be disadvantageous to the 
affected officers. 

A copy of Circular No. 75 is attached for ease of reference. 
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CIRCULAR NO. 75          9th May, 2013 
OSC Ref. C. 66262     

 
Permanent Secretaries/Heads of Department 

Information on Officers in the Fiscal Management Group (FMG) 

 Further to Circular No. 91 of the 23rd July 2012 from this Office, I am to advise that the policy in 
relation to the payment of acting and special allowances to officers in the Fiscal Management Group 
(FMG) has been revised. 

 It therefore means that percentage payments will end on or before the 31st March, 2014.  In the 
circumstances, you are being asked to complete and submit to the Office the attached form with 
information/particulars for only the Officers in your Ministries/Departments who are currently in receipt 
of a percentage of the acting allowances.  This information should be submitted no later than the  
30th June, 2013. 

 Please note that this information is critical and is required to inform the new policy direction. 

 Human Resource Personnel are being implored to make every effort to capture all staff 
members who are affected, whether they are in your Head Offices or Out Stations, as this opportunity 
will only be available for a specific period, thereby eliminating the possibilities of a grace period. 

 If you should experience any difficulties, please advise this Office accordingly and we will 
endeavour to assist in whatever way we can. 

 You are being advised that failure to comply with this request will be to the detriment of 
the affected officers. 
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PARTICULARS OF OFFICERS ASSIGNED IN THE FISCAL MANAGEMENT GROUP (FMG) IN RECEIPT OF THE ACTING ALLOWANCE 

 

NAME OF MINISTRY/DEPARTMENT: 

NAME OF OFFICER DATE OF BIRTH SUBSTANTIVE POST 
 

DATE OF 
APPOINTMENT/ 
EMPLOYMENT 

POST ASSIGNED TO IN 
THE FMG 

 

DATE OF ASSIGNMENT CURRENT QUALIFICATIONS 
/TRAINING & EDUCATIONAL 
INSTITUTION (IF APPLICABLE) 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

      

 
 




